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Dear planning officer 

 

We object to the creation of an additional storey to the house. In our view the additional 
storey compromises the existing row of low rise houses which has an integrity within 
the Conservation area, specifically on the south side of Ornan Road continuing into 
Belsize Lane. We believe this additional level would create an unacceptable precedent 
for additional storeys to be added to houses in the Conversation area in a thoroughly 
undesirable way. 

  

F. Meijs  


